
   

 

To: IEHP – Global Quality P4P PCP Participants (Medi-Cal & CCA)   

From: IEHP – Quality Programs 

Date: July 26, 2024 

Subject: UPDATES: 2024 Global Quality P4P PCP Program  

 
Inland Empire Health Plan (IEHP) has made the following updates to the 2024 Global Quality (GQ) 

P4P PCP Program Guide: 

 

Updates to Quality Bonus Service:  

• Dental Fluoride Varnish Service  

o UPDATES: Age eligibility expanded; service frequency and payment amounts 

updated.  

o The below update effective 8/1/2024. 

 

Quality Bonus Service Impact on Service 

Dental Fluoride Varnish 

• Service Description (age range expanded):  

o Quality bonus payment to a Provider when oral 

fluoride varnish application is rendered to Members 1 

year through 20 years of age (1 year - 20.99 years of 

age). 

 

• Quality Bonus Service - Payment Per Service:  

o Dental Fluoride Varnish service will be eligible for up 

to two (2) dental fluoride varnish services in the 

calendar year, with the following incentive payment 

amounts: 

▪ $25 for the first application  

▪ $50 for the second application  

 

Please review these updates and leverage the 2024 Global Quality P4P PCP Program Guide to 

maximize your efforts in the 2024 performance year. Thank you for your continued partnership in providing 

quality healthcare to IEHP Members. 

 

Questions? Please contact the IEHP Provider Call Center at (909) 890-2054, (866) 223-4347 or email 

ProviderServices@iehp.org. You can also connect with IEHP’s Quality Department at 

QualityPrograms@iehp.org.  

 

All communication sent by IEHP can be found at: www.providerservices.iehp.org > News and 

Updates > Notices 
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